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Thank You, Gerry Tipold!
 

After 30 years as a member of the firm’s Management 
Committee, Gerry Tipold retires as Chief Operating Officer of 
Lenczner Slaght.

“I have had a rewarding career. It has been my privilege to 
work with everyone at Lenczner Slaght over the past 30 years 
and I look forward to watching the firm thrive for the next 30,” 
says Gerry Tipold.

“Gerry helped build this firm around a set of firm values that will 
guide us into the future. He set the highest standards for 
himself and for others and has always shared our ambition to 
be number one!” says Managing Partner, Tom Curry. “Gerry 
built a business team to match the strength of the legal team. 
He has provided us with the support necessary to stay at the 
top of the profession and his legacy is in all of us at Lenczner 
Slaght, and we are so grateful to him.”

Gerry has been the Chief Operating Officer of the firm since it 
opened its doors in 1992. As a member of the Management 
Committee, he has managed the day-to-day operations of the 
firm, with ultimate responsibility for the firm’s business functions 
including finance, facilities, and information technology. 
Throughout his career, Gerry has been an active member of 
the Association of Legal Administrators, the Law Office 
Management Association, and the International Legal 
Technology Association.

Thank you for everything, Gerry!
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